

September 20, 2012

Heidi Ludwig-Auser, R.D.
Chair, Human Milk Bank Subcommittee
Baby-Friendly Initiative Coalition
Clinical Dietitian – NICU, Food and Nutrition Services
Royal University Hospital
103 Hospital Drive
Saskatoon SK S7N OW8

Dear Ms. Ludwig-Auser:

Endorsement by the Medical Advisory Committee of the Saskatchewan Prevention Institute of the Human Milk Bank submission

On behalf of the Medical Advisory Committee (MAC) of the Saskatchewan Prevention Institute, I would like to indicate our endorsement of the Human Milk Bank submission "Feasibility of a Human Milk Bank in Saskatchewan" developed by the Human Milk Bank Sub-Committee of the Baby Friendly Initiative Coalition of the Saskatoon Health Region.

The MAC members are aware of the evidence for the importance of human milk in the health of infants and particularly for the most vulnerable infants. We have reviewed the Human Milk Bank submission and supporting evidence and feel this is a valuable project that would provide a much needed service to Saskatchewan families who are unable to provide human milk for their infants.

Sincerely,

Garth Bruce, M.D.

Chair, Medical Advisory Committee Saskatchewan Prevention Institute

Saith Bune